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October 23, 2020
Re:  Covid-19 symptoms/returning to school
Dear Parent/Guardian,
In order for your child to return to school after experiencing COVID-19 symptoms, you must do ONE of the following:
1.  a physician must complete the bottom portion of the attached document
2.  a document stating your child's name and a negative Covid-19 test result
3.  or your child must stay home for 10 days. 
Please call the office and let us know what you plan to do with your child.  Lostant School MUST received your document before your child can return to school.  During the week, you can submit your child's results by dropping the document off at the front door; e-mailing the document to Lisa Goddard at goddardl@lostantcomets.org; or faxing the document to 815.368.3132.  If you choose to fax the document, please follow-up with a phone call to make sure that we have received your child's results.  
PLEASE NOTE:  If you are sending results to us over the weekend, we will not receive the results until Monday morning (if the document is dropped off at school or faxed to us).  However, if you send the results to goddardl@lostantcomets.org, you will receive an email confirming the document was received and that your child may return to school.  If your child rides the bus, you must contact the bus company at 815.220.8800.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
Sincerely Yours,
 Mrs. Goddard
Mrs. Lisa Goddard
…where all students are given the opportunity to reach their highest potential. 

image1.png
LOSTANT COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 425

315 W 3¢ Street + Lostant, Illinois 61334
Phone (815) 368-3392 + Fax (815) 368-3132
www lostantcomets org




